
Free calender offered to livestock operators

An easy-to-use University of Nebraska-Lincoln Extension calendar can help livestock operators
keep track of manure-related records.
 Producers who have a 2011-2012 calendar can mail in the postcard found at the end of the
calendar to get a free copy of the 2013 calendar. 
 Other interested producers can contact Leslie Johnson at 402-584-3818, ljohnson13@unl.edu
to order a free copy of the 2013 calendar.
 After Jan. 1, producers can contact their local UNL Extension office to get a copy of the
calendar. 
 Calendars are good through January 2014.
 The 2013 calendar is endorsed by the Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality for use
by permitted operations. It features 13 months starting with January 2013 and offers educational
tidbits and photos.
 Derek Schreiter, NDEQ inspector, says, “It’s a simple and organized way to keep monthly
records in one place.” 
 For more information about manure related questions, visit http://manure.unl.edu.
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